
Ashchurch Primary Presents 
 

“A Wriggly Nativity” 
 

Wednesday 5th December at 2.30pm & 
Thursday 6th December at 2.30pm 

 
Tickets £3 each 

 
'Wriggly Nativity' is for children who just can't sit still! Every angel, 
sheep, shepherd and lamb will be using all their excited energy to 

wriggle their way through this little musical. Irresistible! 
 
This year, children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be performing   
A Wriggly Nativity on Wednesday 5th and Thursday 6th December – 
both performances at 2.30pm.   
 
As these are the youngest children in school, there will be no evening 
performance.  Instead, we hope that by giving plenty of notice, as many 
mums, dads, grandparents, aunts, uncles & friends can free up the 
afternoon to come and watch. 
 
Tickets are £3 each and will be sold via School Spider / the school 
website as follows: 
 
From Monday 12th November until Friday 23rd November, tickets will go 
on sale to parents of children in Diamonds & Emeralds only.  At this 
point, tickets are limited to 2 per family for the Wednesday performance 
PLUS 2 per family for the Thursday performance.   
 
From Monday 26th November, any remaining tickets will go on general 
sale to all parents on a first-come, first-served basis. 
 
The children are already working hard on learning their lines & songs 
and we can’t wait to see the little superstars take to the stage!   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


